
  

St. Alphonsus Catholic Church 
210 E. Logan, Lemont 

 
Parish Office Center  630-257-2414                     
Fax      630-257-2476 
Religious Ed. Office 630-257-2371 
School Office   630-783-2220 
20W145 Davey Road 
 
Website:    www.st-als.org 
E-mail:     stals-lemont@comcast.net 
 

Business Hours:  
Monday thru Friday: 8 am - 4 pm 

 
Mass Schedule 

Weekend Schedule 
Saturday:  4:00 pm Vigil Mass 

Sunday:  7:30 am, 9:00 am and 11:00 am 
 

 Weekday Schedule 
Monday-Friday 7:30 am in the chapel 

 
Holy Days to be announced 

 
Eucharistic Adoration 

Tuesday—8:00 am—8:00 pm, chapel 
 

Sacramental Life 
Reconciliation 

Saturday—3:00 to 3:30 pm 
Or by appointment 

 
Baptism 

Baptisms are usually celebrated the second 
and third Sunday of every month. 

No Baptisms during Lent 
 

Marriage 
Prospective bride and groom must be 

registered parishioners for at least 6 months 
before a wedding date may be scheduled 

 
Sick and Homebound 

Contact the office, 257-2414 to receive a 
visit from a Minister of Care 

ST. ALPHONSUS 
C A T H O L I C  

C O M M U N I T Y  
Est. 1867 
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St. Alphonsus  
Catholic Church 

Parish Registration 
 

Everyone 18 years and older  
should register for the parish.  

To register, please call the  
Office Center, 257-2414 or  
you can register online at  

www.st-als.org. 
 

Parish Staff 
Pastor  

Fr. Brian Ardagh 
Tri-Parish Associate Pastor 

Fr. Tom Hoffman 
Resident  

Fr. Robert Rohrich  
Weekend Celebrant 

Fr. Lou  Zake 
Diaconal Ministry:   

Deacon Terry McGuire 
Deacon  Dan Rittenhouse 

Deacon Bill Lubben 
Director of Religious Education  

Kevin Cody 
Admin. Assistant for Religious Ed. 

Melanie Terrazas 
School Principal:   

 Renee Payne 
Pastoral Associate: 

Linda O’Connor 
Office Coordinator: 

 Roseann Lucas 
Accountant: 
Carol Levas 

Music Director 
 Joseph Martorano 

Music Staff 
   Diane Marelli 

SPRED:  Carol Levas 
 

Parish Pastoral  
Council Members 

 

Mike Bruno  
Bill Doherty 
Diane Kaye     

Deborah Kornacker 
Sharon Kostes  

Roy Tam 
Terese Turner 

James Zuccarelli  

From Father Brian’s Desk 
Ordinary Time 
 

 Last Tuesday, Jan. 10th, we began the season of Ordinary Time.  As 
we enter the longest season of the Church year, it might be a good opportunity 
to reflect on the past Advent and Christmas seasons and their impact on our 
lives.   

 

   Were they memorable seasons for us?  Was it a hassle to get 
into the “spirit of the season”?  Did we take advantage of the various 
Advent programs, including the Tri-Parish Advent Mission, the St.  
Alphonsus Choir “Songs of the Season” or the Advent Tri-Parish  
Reconciliation services?  Are we upset that the Christmas season is over 
or are we glad that things can finally revert back to “normal”? 

 

   Even though we might not realize it, we experience change every 
time we enter Advent and Christmas.  Things are not the same as they were the 
previous year.  It might be a change in our professional lives, our personal 
lives or our spiritual lives.  Let us pray that we can accept the changes in our 
lives and become stronger in character and in service. 
 
First Reconciliation 
 
   Speaking of change, next Saturday, January 21st, our 2nd Grade  
parishioners from St. Alphonsus/St. Patrick School and our St. Alphonsus  
Religious Education program will experience the Sacrament of Reconciliation 
for the very first time.  Through expressing their mistakes to God and receiving 
a penance and absolution, our young boys and girls will promise to make a 
change in their lives for the better.  That way, they will grow in a wonderful 
way and be prepared to receive the Eucharist in April.  Let us remember to 
keep them in our prayers as they continue on their journey of faith. 
 
St. Alphonsus/St. Patrick News 
 
   As many people are aware, our St. Alphonsus/St. Patrick School has 
established the Celtic Fund in order to support annual operating costs.  Thanks 
to the generosity of parishioners from both St. Alphonsus and St. Patrick  
parishes, there is now over $360,000 pledged to the Celtic Fund.   
 

This Sunday, Jan. 15th, our St. Alphonsus/St. Patrick Family School 
Association is sponsoring our Donut Sunday.  Please stop by to have some 
breakfast and learn more about our great school.  Through our excellence in 
academics, athletics, service and faith, we believe that St. Alphonsus/St. Pat-
rick School will provide exceptional Catholic education for years to come! 
 
A Brief Reminder: 
 

The Parish Office is closed on Monday, Jan. 16th in observance of 
Martin Luther King Day.  The Office will reopen on Tuesday, Jan. 17th @ 
8:00 a.m. 
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Welcome Guests and Visitors . . We’re so glad that you’re here and invite you to join us in thanksgiving for  
God’s action in our lives. Our goal is to provide a spiritual home where all are welcome, where the healing, reconciling, 
liberating love of God flows through us to all people. In this way, we believe that the Church is the sacrament of God’s 
saving presence in the world. 

“Please come to Mass early enough not to disrupt.  Leave late enough not to insult (the Mass does not end until the final 
blessing).  Worship reverently enough not to distract.  And dress proudly enough not to offend.”  

Reflecting on God’s Word 
 

To be a disciple of Jesus Christ means to learn from him. He is the teacher, we the students; he is the master, we his 
servants. But what is it we are to learn? One important title for Jesus is the Lamb of God who has come to serve by  
taking away our sin. He serves by leading us to participate in the holiness of God. We are to do the same for others. 
 

Jesus came to understand his own calling by reading and praying the book of the prophet Isaiah, especially the four  
poems found there called the Servant Songs. Today we hear part of the second song in which the servant professes how 
he was formed as servant from the womb, not only to bring back Israel to God, but to be a light to the nations, so God’s 
“salvation may reach to the ends of the earth” (Isaiah 49:6). 
 

Those who serve Jesus as disciples are to join in this work of bringing God’s salvation to the world. Paul recognizes  
this in his greeting to the Corinthians, noting his call to be an apostle of Christ, one sent by God to the church at Corinth, 
which has been made holy in Christ and called to be holy. Paul is sent not only to them, but to “all those everywhere 
who call on the name of our Lord Jesus Christ” (1 Corinthians 1:2). 
 

God’s will is our holiness. By responding to the call to know Jesus as the Lamb of God, we accept the invitation to  
participate in this holiness and become the vehicle for inviting others to dwell there.     —James A. Wallace, C.Ss.R. 
                      Copyright © 2013, World Library Publications. All rights reserved. 

 

Living God’s Word 
 

When at Mass, we call on Jesus several times as the Lamb of God — 
at the beginning in the Gloria and twice in preparation for Communion.  

Pray for our world this day to recognize Jesus as the Lamb of God  
who takes away the sin of the world. 

                     Copyright © 2013, World Library Publications. All rights reserved. 
 

THREE MISSIONS 
 

 Today we begin with one of the “servant songs” from the book of Isaiah, a song  
 prophetic of Jesus’ ministry of service. Isaiah’s mission is not only to bring back 
 the children of Jacob to gather in Israel; it is also to be “a light to the nations
 (Isaiah 49:6). Jesus Christ, as servant, will be the fulfillment of the ancient 
 prophecy and the basis of the new. 
 

 This Sunday we begin a series of readings from Paul’s letter to the Corinthians.  
 Here Paul is identified by his mission: he is an apostle of Jesus Christ. The 
 church at Corinth to whom he addresses this letter is also identified: it is part of 
 the universal church of God. The Corinthians are called to holiness, as are all 
 Christians.   

 Though the feast of the Baptism of the Lord was celebrated last Monday, today’s 
 Gospel also alludes to the importance of that event. The reading emphasizes that 
 Jesus “outranks” John: his baptism in the Spirit will eradicate sin. Jesus accepts 

            John’s baptism, even though it is he himself who is the Lamb of God. 
 
                               Copyright © J. S. Paluch Co., Inc. 

 

I will make you a light to the nations, that my salvation may reach  
  to the ends of the earth.  

                      — Isaiah 49:6b 
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Religious Education Update 

Kevin Cody, DRE, 630-257-2371, kcody-stals@comcast.net, www.st-als.org/rel-edu 

SESSIONS RESUME 
 

Jan 15th for Track A  
due to cancellation of the 12/11 session. 

 
Jan 18th for 8C  

due to rescheduling the Nov. 30th session. 
 

All other grades on Track C  
will resume sessions on Jan. 25th. 

MEET A NEW  
CATECHIST 

 
   Rose Wildermuth, mother to  
   Anneliese (10) and Deryk (8),  
   wife of Mark, and manager for  
   Valeant Pharmaceuticals,  
   responded to our need for an aide 
   in our 7th Grade class on Wednes- 
   days.  She is happy to be of  

service to Aimee Batchelor, the lead catechist, and to the 
young people in the class… and she is looking forward to 
walking away having learned a thing or two herself! .  

IT HAS BEEN A LONG BREAK! 
 
Children will forget much of what was taught weeks ago, so it would be a good idea to review what 
they have studied the first semester… especially, if they will be taking their mid-term assessment 
upon their return!  It will help your child’s catechist if they have to spend less time reviewing, and 
can move on to new things.  
 

CALLED TO PROTECT SESSIONS 
 
 We all understand the importance of teaching children rules, rules about everything from 
 how to play nicely with one another to how to cross the street safely to how to show respect 
 to their elders. 
 
 In response to the abuse scandal, the Archdiocese wants us to extend this common practice 
 to teach young people rules about their bodies. Even young very young people can help keep  
 themselves safe if they have information they need. One of the best ways to help young  
 children protect themselves against sexual abuse is to teach them about boundaries: what 
 boundaries are, what to do when someone violates those boundaries, and how to tell a trusted 

adult when that happens. Our sessions next week will make use of the “Called To Protect” program to teach only grade-
appropriate concepts consistent with what child experts say children can understand, learn, and use. Our catechists will 
follow detailed instructions and a wide range of activities. Details were provided at the Parent Meeting in September and 
in the January Parent Newsletter. Feel free to contact the RE Office if you have any questions.  

FIRST RECONCILIATION 
 
Please keep our 2nd Graders in your prayers as they celebrate God’s mercy and forgiveness in the sacrament of Reconcili-
ation for the first time next Saturday at 10:00am and 12:30pm.  
 



Second Sunday in Ordinary Time Page 5         January 15, 2017



Second Sunday in Ordinary Time                 Page 6                                                                  January 15, 2017 

Lemont Pro Life Ministry 

A WILL IS A GIFT TO THOSE YOU LOVE 
 

A properly prepared will is a gift because it makes the distribution of your estate very clear and eliminates 
difficult decision making. Join the Archdiocese of Chicago and St. Stephen, Deacon & Martyr Parish for  
Creating a Will Workshop. 

 

Wednesday, January 18, 2017, at 7 p.m. 
St. Stephen, Deacon & Martyr Parish, 17500 South 84th Avenue in Tinley Park,  

in the large meeting room 
 

Hear from estate planning experts on how to establish your legacy. Whether you think you have enough 
money or assets to need a will or not, you actually do – regardless of your age or stage in life. 
 

CREATING A WILL ALLOWS YOU TO 
·  Pass on your values 
·  Save yourself and your beneficiaries time and money 
·  Have peace of mind 
 

This is a free event, but registration is required. 
 

Please RSVP to Deacon Joe Stalcup at 708.342.2400 or e-mail dcnjoe@ststephentinley.com by January 15. 

Department of Stewardship and Development 
835 North Rush Street Chicago, IL 60611-2030  
tel 312.534.5353 archchicago.org 

 

 

   PLEASE NOTE:   
 

     In observance of the Martin Luther King holiday, parish offices will be closed on Monday,  
    January 16th. We will reopen on Tuesday morning, January 17th 

 

Chicago March for Life 2017 
  
 This Sunday, January 15th, join thousands of Chicagoans of all faiths at the 
 March for Life Chicago 2017.  Stand with those who seek to defend, protect  
 and celebrate life from conception to natural death.   
 

 The rally and March will kick off at 2 pm at the Federal Plaza in Chicago (corner 
 of Adams and Dearborn streets).  Among the scheduled speakers are Cardinal 
 Cupich, Congressman Dan Lipinski, Chicago Bears owner Pat McCaskey and  
 abortion survivor, Gianna Jessen.  The peaceful march through downtown  

               Chicago will end at 4pm. 
If you would like to meet up with others from the Lemont area, please contact Linda O’Connor at 630-257-2414. 

VISION 
 

 Some people see more in a walk around the block than others see in a trip around the world. 
 
                                — Anonymous 
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Tri-Parish Lemont  
Youth Group    

    

Happy New Year! Come join us for 
an awesome experience of faith and 
have fun at the same time! Here are 
the upcoming dates for the Lemont 
Catholic Youth Group!   
  

January 29th 
February 12th 
February 26th 

March 12th 
March 26th 

 

We will meet from 6 to 7:30 pm .  
We hope to see you there!! Bring a friend!  

SPRED 
 

 

St. Alphonsus’ SPRED (Special  
Religious Development) group is in 
need of catechists.     
 

Our group works with adults (22 and 
older) who have special needs - mental disabilities, 
down syndrome, autism and its spectrum, cerebral 
palsy, epilepsy and learning problems no matter 
their abilities.  We build a small community of faith 
by sharing our life experiences. 
 

 To find out more please come to a SPRED infor-
mational meeting at St. Alphonsus at 7:00 pm on 
Thursday, January 19, in the Parish Center.   
 

We would also like to know the families of chil-
dren, teens, young adults, and adults with special 
needs.  Please open your hearts and discover 
SPRED by attending the meeting.  Attending the 
meeting is not a commitment. Listen, ask questions 
and make your own decision. 
 

I would like to share an excerpt from a SPRED 
newsletter: 
 

“ In our faith journey, we all need to know we are 
loved.  How else can we grow in love?  In a 
SPRED group, we all support one another with 
each friend having that special companion.  Know-
ing and accepting on another ‘just as we are’ is a 
great gift.” 
 

If you have any questions, please call Carol at 
630-257-2414. 

Mid-Life Singles 
(mid– 30s to 50s) 

 
Looking to start 2017 off with a renewed 

sense of purpose and belonging?  
 

 

Then register today for a life-changing  REFLECT  
weekend retreat at the Cardinal Stritch Retreat 
House, Mundelein, IL (in the northern suburbs), on 
February 17-19.  Take a chance and get involved , . . 
This is one New Year’s resolution you won’t regret! 
Cost is $197 for meals and a single room.  
 
For more information call 312-532-8286, 
email: reflect.chicagoland@gmail.com,  
or visit the website: www.ReflectRetreat.com  
for details. 

CHILDREN’S CHOIR  
REMINDER 

 

The Children’s Choir will be singing at  
the 4:00 pm Mass next Saturday,  
January 21st. Rehearsal will take place  

     at 2:30 pm in the RE building prior to  
     the Mass.  
 

If you have any questions, please call Mr. Martorano at 

Marian Grieving Parents Support Group 
Holy Family Parish Shorewood 
Rectory Basement 
600 Brook Forest Ave 
Shorewood, Illinois 60404 
 
 
The Last Wednesday Each Month For More Infor-
mation Contact: Sherry Anicich 
                           (815) 212-1647 
 
 
Please Bring: 
• A photo of your child or children 
• A Rosary 
 
 
You're Not Alone 
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January is Human Trafficking Awareness Month 
 

As January is Human Trafficking Awareness Month, Sacred Heart Domestic Violence Outreach Ministry and  
our Pastor Father Jacek Wrona invite you to a presentation on Tuesday January 17, 2017 at 6:00 pm with Cook 
County Sheriff Thomas Dart, who will discuss his office’s work with Human Trafficking and Sexual Exploitation. 
 

Sheriff Thomas Dart 
 
Sheriff Dart reformed the way Sheriff’s Police handle prostitution arrests– steering prostitutes toward rehabilita-
tive services through the Sheriff’s Women’s Justice Program rather than jail. Sheriff Dart also launched a national 
campaign to target the “johns” who solicit sex and highlight their roles as catalysts for the sex trade. Since its first 
operation in 2011, the “National Day of Johns Arrests” has grown to include more than 80 law enforcement  
nationwide partners who have combined for 5,894 johns arrests. The Child Exploitation Unit, also founded under 
Dart, actively pursues child pornography and human trafficking cases; such work provided the foundation for his 
advocacy and awareness initiatives regarding websites such as Craigslist, which ultimately led to the removal of 
the “Adult Services” section previously listed on their website. Sheriff Dart continues  to shine a light on the inter-
net’s role in the facilitation of the sex trade while pushing for policy and legal strategies to protect the victims traf-
ficked on the internet. 
 
Father Charles Dahm, the Archdiocesan Director of Domestic Violence Outreach, will be our moderator. 
https://www.familyministries.org/resources/index.asp?c_id=147&t_id=114 
 

This event will be held at: 
Sacred Heart Church, Moscow Center 

8245 W. 111th Street, Palos Hills, IL 60465 
  

RSVP or any questions, please contact Elizabeth Droel at  708-974-3336, X250 
or droel@sacredheartpalos.org 

“HAVING AN ATTITUDE!” 
 

********************************************************************** 
A Short Course in “Working Miracles & Experiencing God”! 

 
 A Wise Man said: “If you Think you CAN or you CAN”T, you are RIGHT!” MIRACLES come in CANS: 

“I CAN DO IT!” God gives all of us, a Great Gift of Power & Potential; but we must do our Part. As the 
old saying goes: “God Helps Those Who Help Themselves!” This Presentation will show HOW we can be 
“Super Functional” by being highly-charged by God’s Grace & Energy; or settle to be “Dysfunctional” by 
being Out-of-control & Depressed. It is all about ATTITUDE: Having a positive Out-Look on Life!   
 
Come join us for an informative and interesting evening. 
 

JANUARY 23RD  — 7:30 PM TO 9:00 PM 
 

SPEAKER:  Rev. Bob Rohrich, C.M. 
 

Sacred Heart — Ministry Center 
8245 W. 111th St., Palos Hills 
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“TO EVERYTHING THERE IS A SEASON 
AND A TIME FOR EVERY PURPOSE UNDER HEAVEN.” 

 

“A Time to be Born through Baptism” —  
 

“A Time to Love in Holy Matrimony” — Congratulations to:    
 

“A Time to Heal” — 

 

 
“A Time of War” -- 

“A Time to Die” --        William Shannon and Betty Klaerich, brother & sister of Fr. Richard Shannon 
           The military and innocent civilians who have died in the war. 

 

Please keep all these listed, and their families, in your prayers.  

Joetta Karlos 
Nora McDonnell 
Mary Tadda 
Ray DeNardis 
Donna Murphy 
Donald Boza 
Shirley Cerniuk 
Harrison Renz 

Baby Kenneth     
Greg Hoger 
Kandice Marie Sasak 
Baby Scarlett     
                    O’Neill 
Michael Haller 
Marie Wietrzycki 
Jerry Sofinowski 
Amy Hoppes 

Dorothy Goushas 
Robert Trock 
Ken Convalle 
John Garrison 
Gladys Togliatti 
Gertrude Smith 
John Ruppert 
Brayden Edward 
Gene Malak 

Melanie Williams 
Karl Knasiak 
Tina Ruiz 
Ashley Smith Kitzer 
Dan Herzing 
Mary Woods 
Mary Ende 
Michael S. 

Patricia Dedek 
Carson Lee Umentum 
Marilyn Ransford 
David Nenn 
Jim Kulikauskas 
Steve Counter 
Victoria Annarino 
Edward & Megan 
                    Kolpecki 

Let’s Fill the Shelves. . . . .      
        Food Pantry Update 

 
Thank you for your continued support of 
our local food pantry. As part of a service 
project, the St. Al’s Women’s Club will be 
featuring a “product of the month”. This 
item will be a special request from the pan-

try for an item that is needed most. For January  we will 
collect “paper products —toilet paper, paper towels, 
facial tissues, napkins.”  Any item you are able to give is 
gratefully accepted. The staples you provide are also nec-
essary.  
 
Your kindness and generosity are very much appreciated. 

Counseling By Fr. Rohrich 
 

Counseling services are available by Fr. Bob Rohrich at 
the DePaul Center,  212 Custer.  Appointment times on 
weekdays are:  10 and 11 am and 5, 7, 8 and 9 pm. Father 
Bob counsels the engaged and married, as well as indi-
viduals for depression, anxiety, grieving, separation,  
divorce and other personal problems. The cost is a  $10 
donation for each session.‘  Please call,  630-257-9235. 

Andrew J. Bosko, Jr., USN,  
                        Virginia Beach, VA 
Kevin Parker, USA,  Iraq 
And all who serve our country. 

Joshua Plucinski, US Air Force,  
                                                Germany 
Jacob Christine, US Navy 
Jake Hoffman, US Army 

Scott Bosco, USA, Kuwait 
Christopher Durkovic, USA, S. Korea 
Alex Sullivan, USA, New York 

Lemont United Methodist Church 
25 West Custer Street, 

 Lemont, IL 
 

January 2017 
 
Dear friends, 
 
Many thanks for your monetary donation of $503.20 and 
your food donation for 2016 to our open pantry. Your 
support is greatly appreciated, and many people benefit 
from your generosity! 
 
Your donation allows us to give a fresh food voucher and 
provide a wide variety of healthy foods to those people 
making use of the Open Pantry each day. Approximately 
75 families in need, from various walks of life, come into 
our facilities every month. How comforting to be able to 
provide food for them through the generous donations of 
so many in our community. 
 
The true meaning of “Love Thy Neighbor” continues to 
shine through our community, serving others. It’s amaz-
ing how much we can do if we just work together. With 
help from generous people like you, we can continue in 
our mission of service. 
 
Sincerely, 
Marge Fox 
Outreach Committee 

THANK YOU 
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Electronic Fund Transfer 
 

 

Electronic Fund Transfer, (EFT), is the process of auto-
matically having your contribution offering transferred 
from your checking or saving account to St. Al’s account. 

 

What will EFT do for you? 
 

• No more check writing 
• No more remembering your envelope 
• No more looking for the correct currency 
• Automated record keeping 
 

What will EFT do for St. Al’s? 
 

• Your offering arrives even when you are not able to 
attend mass 

• You help us simplify our record keeping 
• We are better able to plan and budget 

If your financial situation changes, you may change or 
stop your payment at any time by calling the parish office. 
 

To sign up for Electronic Fund Transfer, complete the 
request for an EFT form.  Return the completed form by 
mail or place in the collection basket marked Attn. Office 
Center.  You will be sent an EFT form with more infor-
mation about the EFT process.   
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please call the  
parish office, 630-257-2414.  

Electronic Funds Transfer Request Form 
 

Name:__________________________________ 
 

Address:________________________________ 
 

City/Zip:________________________________ 
 

Phone :___________________________ 
 

Envelope Number:__________________ 

Weekly Offering 
     

January 7 & 8, 2017 
 

        Week’s Need                         $ 12,869.00 
        Sunday Collection                 $   8,791.80 
        More Christmas/Holy days   $      995.00 
        Electronic Fund (EFT)        $    7,145.82 
 Surplus (Deficit)                     $    4,063.52 
 Fiscal Year to Date 
      Surplus (Deficit)                     ($   2,297.85) 
 Last Year’s weekly 
      Collection    $   7,987,00   

 
Thank you for your support of our parish. 

SENIOR KINDRED SPIRITS 
 

Let’s start the New Year by joining our Senior 
Kindred Spirits. If you are 55 and older, come and 
enjoy good food and activities at the next Senior 
Kindred Spirits meeting.  Lunch will be catered 
by Ali Tucker for a very reasonable fee of $6.00. 
 
Our next meeting will be Tuesday, January 24th 
at 11:30 a.m. in the St. Alphonsus Parish  Center. 

Please call Kelly Margalus at 630-257-5356 by Thursday, 
January 19th if you are planning on attending this  
meeting. 

St. Alphonsus Donation 
Please send me a copy of my donations  

to St. Alphonsus for 2016 
 

Name ___________________________________ 
 

Address _________________________________ 
 

Phone ___________________________________ 
 

Envelope Number __________________________ 

Income Tax Statements 
 

Once again we will only send tax statements to those  
parishioners who request them, so if you need your state-
ment for Income Tax purposes, please either fill out the 
form below and place it in the collection basket, mail it or 
bring it to the office, or you may also call the office.  
Thank you. 

Alvernia Manor Senior Living  
 

NOW HIRING 
 
CNA Part-Time- 11:00 pm-8:00 am. 
Assist residents with activities of daily living. Promote 
resident safety and optimal independence. Assist the pro-
fessional staff by performing various resident care activi-
ties. Six months+ experience needed.  
 
HOUSEKEEPER- Afternoons/evenings 
Alvernia Manor Senior Living in Lemont is seeking an 
experienced part-time housekeeper for afternoons/
evenings. 

 
If interested, please call 630-257-7721. 
13950 Main St. Lemont 
www.alverniamanor.org  
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Easter  Sunday, April 5 

Saturday,  January 14 
4:00 pm  —  Jim Belline — Piekosz  Family 
 Bernie Kucharski — Wife 
 Phyllis Josephitis — Romano Family  
 Parishioners of St. Alphonsus 

Sunday, January 15 

7:30 am —  Isabelle Murphy— Sandra & James O’Shaughnessy 
 Barbara Maloney — Pat & Jim Browne 
 Gertrude M. Berent — Jim & Donna Berent 
 James Mraz — Family 
9:00 am —  Rosalie Pankow — Fr. Brian & Staff 
 Robert Ploucek — Maria Tam 
 Mary Kowalik — St. Alphonsus Parish 
11:00 am—  Billy Lukas — Litoborski Family 
 Kathryn Hoffman — Renee Payne 
 Jim Koski — Irene Koski 
5:00 pm  — Parishioners of St. Alphonsus 
  (Mass at St. Patrick Chruch 

Monday, January 16 
7:30 am  —  Pat Urban — Urban Family 
 James Koski — St. Alphonsus Parish 
 Healing for Adrian — Family 

Tuesday, January 17 
7:30 am —  Harriet Scopa  — Ted & Carol Bernaski 

Wednesday, January 18 
7:30 am — Sam Israel —Betty Israel 

Thursday, January 19 
7:30 am —  Robert J. Gedville — St. Alphonsus Parish 
 Adolf Wieder — Dan & Gisela Rittenhouse 
 Carmelita Galicia — John & Laurie Dolezal 

Friday, January 20 
7:30 am — Kathryn Hoffman — Don & Cynthia Cwynar 

Saturday,  January 21 
4:00 pm  —  Lorraine Clark — Jack & Mary Czech 
 Phyllis Josephitis — Betty Israel 

Sunday, January  22 

7:30 am —  Marian Fleming— Theresa Hodge & Joanne Turner 
9:00 am —  Lorraine Cochrane — Daughter 
 Harriet Bromberek — Wayne Bromberek 
11:00 am — Pauline Zolecki — Family 
 Robert Gedville — Family 
 Bridie O’Riordan — Eileen Deasy 
 Maria & Betty Zbela — Anna Capjak 
5:00 pm  — Parishioners of St. Alphonsus 
   (Mass at St. Patrick Chruch 

 Mass Intentions 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK 
 

Monday: Heb 5:1-10; Ps 110:1-4; Mk 2:18-22 
Tuesday: Heb 6:10-20; Ps 111:1-2, 4-5, 9, 10c; Mk 2:23-28 
Wednesday: Heb 7:1-3, 15-17; Ps 110:1-4; Mk 3:1-6 
Thursday: Heb 7:25 — 8:6; Ps 40:7-10, 17; Mk 3:7-12 
Friday: Heb 8:6-13; Ps 85:8, 10-14; Mk 3:13-19 
Saturday: Heb 9:2-3, 11-14; Ps 47:2-3, 6-9; Mk 3:20-21 
Sunday: Is 8:23 — 9:3; Ps 27:1, 4, 13-14; 1 Cor 1:10-13, 17; 
 Mt 4:12-23 [12-17] 

PLEASE NOTE:  If you are celebrating a special occasion, 
wedding anniversary, etc. and request a blessing or renewal of 
vows, arrangements must be made in advance by calling the 
Parish Office, 630-257 2414. The blessings and/or renewal of 
vows, will take place after the Mass. 

Date Time Lector Ministers  Servers Music 
Jan. 21 4:00 pm D. Josephitis J. August 

T. Mathias 
R. Haubner 

A. Fidanzo 
A. Carter 

Children’s Choir 

Jan. 22 7:30 am M. Doherty G. Umentum 
P. Malak 
D. Cerniuk 

Pontrelli Family  

 9:00 am P. Browne M. Roenitz 
D. Czaja 
M. Bruno 

Popper Family Parish Choir 

 11:00 am H. Michniak B. Burke 
K. Gory 
C. Levas 

C. Michniak 
D. Scumaci 

Parish Choir &  
Bell Choir 

 5:00 pm 
Lemont 
Tri-Parish 
Mass at 
St. Pat’s 

    

St. Alphonsus Bulletin is a weekly publication of St. Alphonsus  
Catholic Community of Lemont, Illinois.  All rights reserved. Printing 
by J. S. Paluch Co., Inc., Schiller Park, Illinois.   

 Liturgical Ministers Schedule Gather  
Hymnal 

 

Glendalough 
Mass 

 
Gloria    #261 

 
Gospel 
Acclamation  #262 
 
Holy, Holy  #263 
 
Memorial 
Acclamation    #265(B) 
 
Great Amen  #267 
 
Lamb of God #269 
 
 

 
* Communion under both species 


